
Christmas 2020

Dear Parishioners,

St. Alphonsus parishioners have a long tradition of being wonderfully generous in holiday giving.  

This year our CHRISTMAS GIVING TREE will be very different because of the Covid19.  The 

pandemic has changed so many things in our lives. With this said, we do not want the children 

from our Food Pantry and our sharing parish St. John de Lasalle, to miss out on Christmas.

This year, instead of finding ornaments on the Giving Tree, we ask you to be as generous as you 

have been in the past and donate money.  We will then purchase GIFT CERTIFICATES and 

CHRISTMAS STOCKINGS, filling them with candy and cookies for the children. Gift 

Certificates and Stockings, will also be purchased for the children in our Sharing Parish.

In the Church Narthex you will find special envelopes marked GIVING TREE which can be 

placed in the CHRISTMAS DONATION BOX.

NOTE: If using a different envelope, please mark it: GIVING TREE!  

Make checks payable to St. Alphonsus Liguori Parish

Memo: Giving Tree

ENVELOPES can also be sent to/dropped off in the Parish Office or School Office.

DEADLINE  - DECEMBER 13th.

THANK YOU very much for your generosity!  God bless you!

THE CHILDREN WILL HAVE A MERRY CHRISTMAS BECAUSE OF YOU!

Sincerely in Christ,

Carol Holden  - Coordinator            


